RBT/EW

J. Vilanova, Esq., 65 Carysfort Road, London, N.16.

Dear Jordi,

Having been unable to get in anywhere else, after the delay with Ribbans and Watson, I have booked provisionally for 12 people at Campbell Hall, 5-10 Taviton Street, London, W.C.1. from Friday 22nd September to Sunday 24th September. I wonder if you would get out an advance circular informing the members of the date and place, as well as the lunch at the Majorca on the Saturday. Add the usual request for papers, which should be submitted to me by 31st July. We usually add two detachable slips for reply, one for attendance at the Conference, and accommodation needed, the other for the lunch. There is probably a copy of last years circular in the file.

We have unfortunately been unable to get the room we had last time for the papers, and have got a smaller one upstairs - do you know of any place which could offer us a room nearby?

I am now writing to ask several people about papers which we suggested, from G.J. Cleyne, Dr. Hackett. Paul will talk on the Catalan language in general.

Please add to the distribution list Srta. Cubells, University College, Cardiff, Wales.

D. Lomax, Spanish Department, University of Liverpool.

If there's anything I haven't covered, please write me.

Yours,

681